

July 30, 2025

Town of Bristol 10 Court Street Bristol, RI 02809

Dear town counselors,

Thank you! We truly appreciate your sponsorship donation of \$1,500 received on July 30, 2025. Our goal is to support the creative community, and empower the cultural and economic vitality of Bristol and Warren by hosting free and open events. Your support will help us continue our programming for the 2025 season.

Please keep this letter for your tax records. This letter confirms that no goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Art Night Bristol Warren is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code, and your gift is tax deductible to the fullest extent of the law.

We hope to see you soon at our monthly events in Warren and Bristol. Please be sure to visit our website at www.artnightbristolwarren.org for a schedule of our upcoming programming.

thank you!

Thank you again for your support!

Best,

Marny Kindness Lauren Enjeti

Co-Chairs, Art Night Bristol Warren